Carolyn Simms, proponent of HB 2025

To Chairman Bergquist and Representatives of the Local Government
Committee,

As a private, rural, Kansas land owner, I am urging committee support
of HB 2025 and SB 37, to assure that proper representation is given to
private, land owner citizens who have been zoned out of having a say in
the selection of their city commissions, thus canceling their voice as tax-
paying citizens. Thankyou for passing these bills out of their respective,
House and Senate committees.

Thank you.
A concerned Kansas citizen,

C. Simms




